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Following dawn raids and an investigation report sent by the Brigade

interrégionale d’enquêtes de concurrence d’Auvergne Rhône-Alpes, the Autorité

handed out fines worth €1.5 million to four companies for distorting the call for

tender procedures launched by various local and regional public authorities in

Haute-Savoie between 2010 and 2018 for the collection and management of

their waste.
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